
 

 

Spring Term 

April- July 2024 

Important Information 

Summer Term begins on Monday 15th 
April. 

Summer Term ends on Saturday 20th 
July. 

 
Half term is from Sunday 26th May - 

Sunday 2nd June 

Hall Changes 

Due to a Production, there will be no 
classes at KPs on Wednesday 10th -
Saturday 13th July all classes will be 

held at HMC 

Parents Watching Week 

Parents watching week will 
commence on – Monday 15th July-

Saturday 20th July  

Students’ families are welcome to 
attend and celebrate students’ 

progress over the term. 

 

School App 

Download our School App to keep 
up to date with all the Spring 

Terms information and receive 
notifications and reminders. 

 

AT THE BARRE 

                        

Annette Adams School of Dancing 

Termly Newsletter 

Summer Term 2024  

We are excited to welcome all our students back to classes 
from Monday 15th April. Summer Term Invoices will be 
emailed on Friday 29th March and payments should be made 
by Friday 12th April to secure a place and take advantage of 
“Early Bird” payment option. 

Summer Term Timetable  

Please check the Summer Timetable as there has been some 
necessary changes to class times throughout the week. 

Friday Ballet Classes  

It’s all change for Grade 5 to Grade 8 Ballet classes as they 
move to Kelvin Players Studio. Miss Jane is looking forward to 
not having to put up and take down ballet barres every 
week! 

Miss Anisha’s Maternity Leave  

Miss Anisha will begin her maternity leave from April. We 
wish her all the best and can’t wait to meet the new arrival. 
We will keep you posted!  

Welcome to the Team Miss Laura 



 

 

 

 

Spotlight on Uniform 
Regulations 

Students are required to attend 
each class wearing the correct 
class uniform. Teachers will 
allow a few minutes in between 
lessons for students to change.  

Ballet Leotards and tights will 
not be accepted in Modern, 
Tap or Jazz Classes. 

Hair must also be dressed 
appropriately for class from Pre 
Primary to Advanced 2  

Ballet – Classical Bun or 
hairband for short hair. 

Modern, Tap, Jazz – Hair to be 
tied neatly off the face in a bun, 
ponytail, plaits, or a hairband 
for short hair. 

All uniform for ballet including 
beginners, Pre-Primary & 
Primary should be RAD uniform 
only. 

Students should remove 
earrings and any jewellery 
before class. 

Students may also wear AASD 
branded uniform in Class as a 
warmup item during the colder 
months. Teacher’s will advise 
students when it is the 
appropriate time to remove 
warm up clothing. 

 

Miss Laura will be teaching Saturday Ballet Classes at KPs and 
private lessons. 

After graduating from the Northern Ballet 
School in 2022, Laura completed a 
Professional Graduate Diploma in Modern 
Ballet at the Royal Conservatoire of Scotland 
in Partnership with Scottish Ballet. Since 
completing the Diploma in July 2023, Laura 
has danced professionally with Alvin Ailey 
and with the International Festival Ballet 

with tours around the Baltics, Munich 
and Prague. Laura trained at Janet 
Marshall Dance Studios in Cheltenham 
from a young age, where she took part 
in their Diploma of Dance Education 
courses for both Ballet and Modern. 
Laura is incredibly excited to further her 
dance career at Annette Adams School 
of Dance. 

 

Adult Ballet Class  

Adult Ballet Class continues for the 
Summer Term. 

No experience needed just focus, 
determination and a willingness to 
learn! 

Classes take place at our Kelvin 
Players Studios on Wednesdays from 6.30pm-7.15pm. Please 
email for further details and to attend a free trial lesson. 

 

Save the date – Carnival Summer School 2024 

Join us for 3 days of dance, crafts, 
musical theatre, picnic, party and much 
more! 

30th July – 1st August at HMC 

More details to follow…. 



 

 

 

Dancewell Bristol 

 

Emma and her team at 
Dancewell are open for any of 

your uniform and dance needs. 

 

 

 

School Website: 

www.annetteadamsschool 
ofdancing.co.uk 

School email: 

admin@annetteadamsschoolof
dancing.co.uk 

 

School Exams  

 

 

 

 

 
Over 40 students took exams in Ballet, Tap, Modern and Jazz 
during the Spring Term and we are looking forward to 
receiving their results and sharing report sheets, certificates, 
and medals.  
 
 “I wanted to say a warm thank you to Miss Emma and Miss Jade for 
their support and coaching for my daughter’s exam. We know it takes 
dedication from the dancers but also the teachers. My daughter was 
very well supported for both her exams and comes out of this 
adventure very happy and proud!” - AASD parent. 
 
 

Highbridge Festival of the Arts Success 

 

A huge congratulations to all the AASD students who 
competed at the Princess Theatre, Burnham on Sea in March. 
Gold, Silver and Bronze medals were awarded to many and a 
great week of dance was enjoyed by all. 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 


